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June 12,1997
3F0697-07

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washington, D. C. 20555-0001

Subject: Licensee Event Report (LER) 97-003-03

Dear Sir:

Please find the enclosed supplement to Licensee Event Report (LER) 97-003-03 regarding
Generic Letter (GL) 96-01 testing deficiencies. This supplement reports test deficiencies
discovered in May 1997.

Florida Power Corporation's (FPC) GL 96-01 review and corrective action will be completed prior
to startup from the current outage and is identified as FPC Restart issue R-1. Using the
guidance contained in NUREG-1022 Revision 1, Second Draft, additional supplements to this
LER will be submitted to report related logic system testing deficiencies. FPC's current schedule
is to provide a final supplement which will identify detailed actions to prevent recurrence by
August 15,1997.

This report is submitted by FPC in accordance with 10 CFR 50.73.

Sincerely,
i

|b- fY
$y,L/J. J. Holden, Director

Nuclear Engineering and Projects 1

9706190128 970612 (
PDR ADOCK 05000302
S pm

_
\

xc: Regional Administrator, negion ti
Senior Resident Inspector
NRR Project Manager

1700rJ I!I.llWI.l!Wi.lill.Will.llBi.lkil.llWil.l!
CRYSTAL RIVER ENERGY COMPLEX:16760 W Power une St . Crystal River, Fionda 344264708 * (352) 7954186

A Flortda Progress Company

_ _ _ _ _ _ . _ _ _


